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Press Release 

Ambazonian International Policy Commission (AIPC) Statement on Canadian Government’s 

Statement on peace process in Cameroon. 

AIPC welcomes the Canadian Government’s Statement on peace process in Cameroon. 

AIPC commends the efforts of the Canadian Government in bringing representatives of both conflict parties 
together to work towards reaching a “comprehensive, peaceful and political resolution of the conflict”. 

AIPC supports all efforts that will tackle the root causes of the conflict between the former United Nations 
Trust Territory of British Southern Cameroons (Ambazonia) and the Republic of Cameroon. 

AIPC is looking forward to see concrete measures from the Republic of Cameroon that reflect their 
commitment to a peaceful resolution of the conflict.  

AIPC still regrets that the Republic of Cameroon has unleashed terror and occupation on the former United 
Nations Trust territory of the Southern Cameroons (Ambazonia). 

AIPC expects that the Republic of Cameroon must: 

1. Demilitarize the Southern Cameroons 

2. Free all persons it has incarcerated as a result of this conflict 

3. Respect its borders at independence. 

4. Pull out all its appointed officials from the Southern Cameroons. 

 

Sincerely 
AIPC Chief Press Officer 
Ndifor Tamenang 
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      - Human Rights Organisation 
 
Links: 

https://www.canada.ca/en/global-affairs/news/2023/01/statement-on-peace-process-in-cameroon.html 
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